
Yes.  
 
These proposals are is the best interests of our community, our volunteers and the station.  
 
As an individual I would have to say that, while commercial interested parties will object to 
this and actually want Blast closed, it should be the responses from our community which 
should carry weight in this consultation.  
 
I have spoken with many people who all support our proposals and hopefully they have 
responded to the consultation as traditionally responses to these type of consultations can be 
low. People say they will respond and then dont.  
Furthermore, in the interests of democracy and community radio we trust that everybodys 
responce will carry equal weight in determining support and opposition to the application by 
Blast106.  
 
Btw - this is my 5th attempt at submitting this as the system keeps resetting itself. Ive also 
had complaints from people wanting to participapte in the consultation saying that the Spam 
Prevention widget is very poor quality and they have found it difficult to submit. Perhaps this 
might be looked at for future consultations. 

As an individual I want to fully endorse the proposed changes. As someone who volunteers at 
Blast (as well as being a Director) I a fully aware of what my fellow volunteers want and also 
the community that we serve. 

 


